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In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 

this advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials, 

 personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 
 

 

WOMEN AND GENDER INSTITUTE (WAGI) SUMMER COURSES 
 

 The Miriam College-Women and Gender Institute (WAGI) announces its 
Summer Courses on the following dates: 

 

Course Date 

Gender Responsive Planning  
     and Budgeting Course 

May 5-8, 2014 

International Women’s Human Rights  
     and Governance 

May 5-10, 2014 

Gender Fair Education  May 12-16, 2014 

Summer Institute on Migration and 
Development 

May 19-24, 2014 

 
 The Course Offering aims to provide the students with a holistic perspective of  
women’s empowerment, gender equality and gender fair education. 
 
  The target participants to these activities are government agencies, academe, 
researchers, international development organizations and practitioners at the 
national/local and international levels. 
 

Participation of both public and private schools shall be subject to the no-
disruption-of-classes policy as stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled 
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance 
Therewith. 
 
 More information may be inquired from: 

 

Ms. Aurora Javate-De Dios 

Executive Director 

Miriam College-Women and Gender Institute (WAGI) 

Katipunan Road, Loyola Heights, Quezon City 

Telephone Nos.:  (02) 580-5400 to 3590 

Telefax No.:  (02) 435-9229 

Website Address:  www.mc.edu.ph 
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